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REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY OF CULTURE

Agnese Lace
Ministry of Culture of Latvia

Agnese.Lace@km.gov.lv 27.06.2024 No 9-9/800-1

Dear Ms Agnese Lice,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on your appointment as the Minister of Culture of
Latvia, I wish you the best of luck in your work and in coping with the challenges that the global
circumstances bring us.

Cultural ties between Latvia and Estonia have always been strong. Excellent and diverse
cooperation takes place both at the level of cultural institutions and creative individuals.
Cooperation at the level of the Ministries of Culture is also active in terms of information

exchange, learning from each other and joining forces to stand up for our shared values when
necessary.

I hope the nearest future brings us an opportunity to meet in person and discuss important topics
in Latvian and Estonian cultural cooperation as well as in Baltic cultural collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

Jotr ™

Heidy Purga
Minister of Culture of Estonia
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